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FDOT to Host SR 5/US 1/North Roosevelt Boulevard 
Design Project Public Meeting 

June 18, 2024 
 

MIAMI, Fla. – The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) will host a meeting for 
a roadway design project along State Road (SR) 5/US 1/North Roosevelt Boulevard 
from Eisenhower Drive to South Roosevelt Boulevard, starting at 5 p.m. on Tuesday, 
June 18, 2024. 
  
The Hybrid (In-Person and Online) Public Meeting will be held at the City of Key West City Hall - 
Commission Chambers, 1300 White Street, Key West, FL 33040. Click here to register.  

 
Attend Virtually: 
Visit the link to attend: https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/3003279067231489626 
Participants can also call in by dialing +1 (631) 992-3221; Access code: 728-401-256. 
 

Proposed improvements include: Adding pedestrian countdown signals to existing traffic 
light poles; updating curb ramps and sidewalk, replacing signage, trimming or relocating 
landscape and repaving and restriping the road.   

 

Construction is scheduled to start in fall 2025 and last about eight months. The 
preliminary construction cost is $5.2 million. 

The meeting will consist of a formal presentation followed by an open discussion. Staff will be 
available to answer questions in the order they are received and as time permits. If your 
question is not responded to during the meeting, a response will be provided in writing 
afterwards. 

For more information about the meeting or project, please contact FDOT’s Communications 
Office at (305) 470-5349 or Community Outreach Specialist Jose Ignacio Grados at (305) 470-
5477 or via email at Josel.Grados@dot.state.fl.us or visit our website at www.southflroads.com.  

FDOT encourages public participation without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, 
religion, disability or family status. Persons who need special assistance under the Americans 
with Disabilities Act of 1990 or who need translation services (free of charge) should contact 
Tish Burgher at (305) 470-5277 or in writing at FDOT, 1000 NW 111 Avenue, Miami, FL 33172 
or by email at: Tish.Burgher@dot.state.fl.us at least seven (7) days prior to the meeting. 
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For real-time traffic and lane closure information, drivers are encouraged to visit  
www.fl511.com.  

Remember, wearing a safety belt is the single most effective way to protect people and 
reduce fatalities in motor vehicle crashes. Always be safe and remain alert while driving 
in construction zones. 
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SouthFLRoads.com | X: @MyFDOT_Miami | Facebook: @MyFDOTMiami 
 

The Florida Department of Transportation’s mission is to provide a safe transportation system that ensures the mobility of people and goods, enhances economic prosperity, 
and preserves the quality of the state’s environment and communities. The department is committed to building a transportation system that not only fits the current needs of 

Florida’s residents and visitors, but also enhances mobility throughout the state to accommodate its consistent and rapid growth. The unique nature of the Sunshine State 
provides numerous opportunities to achieve the department’s mission through multiple transportation modes including highways/streets, air, rail, sea, spaceports, transit, and 

the ever-expanding deployment of bicycle & pedestrian facilities. 
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